

មន្ទីពេល្យអូមារអន្តរ

វិថីព្រះសង្ឃរាជ ថេព វង្ស និង ផ្លូវអ៊ីម ឆាយ ភូមិមណ្ឌល ១ សង្កាត់ស្វាយដង្គំ ក្រុងសេ្យមរាប ប្រអប់សំបុត្រលេខ ៥០ ទូរស័ព: (៨៥៥) ៦៣ ៨៦៣ ៤០៩ ទូរសារ: (៨៥៥) ៦៣ ៧៦០ ៤៥២
Phreah Sangreach Tep Vong Road & Umchhay Street, Mondul 1, Sangkat Svay Dangkum P.O. Box 50, Siem Reap, Kingdom of Cambodia
Tel: (855) 63 963 409 Fax: (855) 63 760 452 Email: admin@angkorhospital.org http://www.angkorhospital.org

Ref No.: 9823 ISAHC

29 September 2015

Lance Fraser

7 Peach Street, Morris Plains, NJ 07950

Email: lance fraser@ml.com

Dear Lance.

Thank you for your extremely generous donation of **USD350** which you donated through Sam Relief Inc. As requested, your donation will go towards funding rice supplies for our patients, and as a result will contribute towards ensuring that our medical and nursing teams are able to continue to provide high quality, compassionate care to our young patients.

Angkor Hospital for Children (AHC) opened its doors in February 1999, and on the first day we treated just seven children. Now we see approximately 500 patients per day and to date have provided more than 1.5 million treatments to impoverished children from all over Cambodia.

Treatment, education and prevention are the three pillars of the hospital's activities with education as an underlying element of all activities at AHC. In 2005, AHC was recognized by the Ministry of Health as the first teaching hospital in the country for nursing. AHC has grown into a thriving, compassionate hospital with the help from donors and volunteers such as yourself who come from every corner of the globe. AHC could not have done this without the generous support from you. Through donations of time, funds, goods, and services, more Cambodian children have been given the chance to build a thriving and successful future, which will benefit them, their families, and their country.

Thank you again for your generous support. Should you have any questions about AHC please do not hesitate to contact the Development Department, ahc@angkorshospital.org. We hope that you will continue to partner with us in our vision that all Cambodian children have access to quality medical care wherever they live and regardless of their ability to pay.

Yours sincerely

Ngoun Chanpheaktra, MD, DTMH, DCH

Hospital Director

Email: pheaktra@angkorhospital.org